

St Anne's Catholic Primary School

Overbury Street, Liverpool, Merseyside, L7 3HJ

Phone: 0151 709 1698

Email: annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk
Website: https://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/

Friday 3rd October 2025

Dear Parents/carers,

Welcome to October! This week we officially welcomed all our new Reception children and families with a lovely whole school assembly. The children sang beautifully and our choir performed very well for us too.

Our Y5 children have been enjoying weekly sessions from the Peace Collective initiative, they have been learning about 'community' and how to avoid and resolve conflict.

Y6 visited Trafford Hall this week for a 'Careers and Aspirations' day, learning about jobs related to renewable energy and working as part of a team. As part of World Space Week all children have been learning about living in space.

It is World Teacher Day on Sunday, I thank all our staff for their hard work, passion and commitment for ensuring our children have the best at St Anne's every day.

Reminders: Y4 – Y6 children: **Holy Communions 2026.** If you would like your child to make their Holy Communion this year please inform the school office.

Wednesday 22nd **October:** Parent consultation meetings, please make sure you have your appointment time.

Y6 Parents: Please make sure you are thinking about your Y7 applications over the coming weeks as the closing date is the end of October. If you need any help with this process please contact the school office for an appointment time.

JUNIOR Lost property: We have a growing number of unnamed jumpers and clothing items, please re-check and label all of your child's belongings. Thank you

School closes for half term on **Friday 24**th **October** and we return on **Monday 3**rd **November**.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs G Murphy Head Teacher









